
Join Us at the 2016 Cobb Hill Open House! 

 

 
 
 

On April 30th Cobb Hill Cohousing is participating in a national cohousing Open House event 
to spread awareness about cohousing communities across the country.

Join us for some fun, conversation, and to learn about how we bring the three foundational 
pillars of Cobb Hill to life through our homes, systems, land, resources work and social life: 

Community Agriculture Sustainability
When: Saturday, April 30th from 1:30-4:30pm

Where: Cobb Hill Cohousing Community, Linden Road, Hartland VT, 05084

Who: Friends, family, neighbors and the cohousing-curious!

What: There will be tours, music, light refreshments, children’s activities and more!

More Information: Please check out our website http://www.cobbhill.org/openhouse2016  for the most up to date 
information as the date gets closer. 


